
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                Monday 2nd June 2025 
 

Trip to Brinkburn Priory - Lifepath - Friday 27th June 2025 (9.15am until 3pm) 
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
Class 2 have been invited to take part in an annual event at Brinkburn Priory which is organised by 
the Mustard Tree Trust, The United Reform Church and the Scripture Union. There will be some 
familiar faces there from the ‘Open the Book’ collective worship volunteers who come to school. 
This year's theme is St Oswald and his lifepath, there will be four workshops for us to take part in 
across the day and before the trip we have four songs to learn so we can join with other schools to 
sing these on the day. 
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform for this trip and sensible school shoes as there is 
a bit of walking to do across the day. In addition to this they will need clothing appropriate for the 
weather including sun hat, raincoat, sun cream and a water bottle (we will keep an eye on the 
forecast nearer the time). 
 
The children will also need a packed lunch and a backpack to carry everything for the day. 
If your child is in receipt of pupil premium and you would like a packed lunch provided please let the 
office know by Friday 6th June at the latest. 
Rev’d Rich, Ed and Angela have very kindly covered the cost of our transport through their Churches 
which we are very grateful for as this means that there is no cost for this trip.   
 
The organisers have asked that I seek permission from parents and carers for photographs to be 
taken during the day. See below for details about how these photographs would be used for 
promotional purposes. 
 

●  an image may be taken or passed on to the Lifepath Brinkburn partners 
●  the Lifepath Brinkburn partners may use the image for its own promotional purposes which 

could be via online or offline channels 
●  the Lifepath Brinkburn partners will not pass or sell the photos on to any third parties 

 
Children would not be named and photographs are always taken of groups of children and not as 
individuals. For anyone who does not want their child/ren to be photographed by the organisers 
of this event I just need to tell them on the day so please could you let me know if you do not 
want this to happen otherwise I will assume that the permissions you gave to school at the 
beginning of the year are acceptable to you. 
 
Kind regards 
Lynne Fortescue, Class Teacher   

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


